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Please do not move this bill to the floor.  There is no emergency, no rush, and it is 

unnecessary.  Take the time in the next year to engage with the community and 

understand more clearly the dramatic implications of this bill as written.  We are 

counting on you to protect our estuary and our way of life in Coos Bay.   


